Memorandum

To: Samuel L. Stanley, Jr. M.D., President
\
VIA: Dennis N, Assanis, Ph.D., Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs?,
From: International Academic Programs
Subject: National University of Colombia, Republic of Columbia

Date: October 8th, 2014

Attached are four copies of a Memorandum of Understanding, two in English and two in
Spanish with the National University of Colombia. This relationship will provide
academic and research opportunities for Linguistic Department in Republic of Columbia.

Please review these documents and if approved, please sign, forward to the Office of the
President for Dr, Stanley’s signature and return to this office. :

International Academic Programs
E5311 Melville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7656 - Fax: 631-632-1396



